New Year’s Honours

I would like to thank all those who have sent me kind messages on the award
of a knighthood.

I am very conscious of the debt I owe all my constituents. It has been their
advice, problems and issues that has provided much of the impetus to my
thoughts, has influenced my contribution to the national conversation and
allowed me to undertake public service. I have learned a lot from those who
support me and from those who disagree with some of the views I express. It
is a privilege to serve as Wokingham’'s MP.

I also would like to thank All Souls College Oxford where I am a fellow. They
have provided me with a platform and with academic discussion and criticism
to develop views on public policy and give lectures and seminars. This too
has helped develop my thinking and to make a contribution to the national
debate.

I have also enjoyed offering some help to Variety, the Children’s charity,
who do such good work for our community.
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